
January 20,2000 

American Cyber Co$& 
6053 Hudson Road, 

Woodbury, MN 
651-714-7970 651-714+7@'&f7qu c' i"liij 

To whom this may concern: 

Enclosed is a check for $118.50 for tax due for 1998 and 1999. We would like to 
voluntarily cancel our certification effective September 13fh 1999 I have enclosed a 
letter that I sent to you previously. If you have any Questions call me. 

&Li$.JK- 
Sincerely, cc 

Denise Pettit 
VP- Sales and Marketing - - APP 

CP F 

AMERICAN CYBER CORPORATION 
DBA DISCOUNT PLUS 

28 W. 5TH STREET SUITE 480 
ST. PAUL, MN 55102 

DATE 



, 
American wber Corporation 
6053 Hudson Road, Suite I10  
Woodbury, Minnesota 55125 

Tel: (651) 714-7970 Fax: (651) 714-7978 

September 13, 1999 

To Whom It May Concern: 

American Cyber Corporation d/b/a Discount Plus does not now, nor does it 
anticipate doing business within the state of Florida. 

We currently do not have customers within the state of Florida. In addition we 
have requested that our Certificate of Authority be cancelled for the state of 
Florida, therefore we feel that we are not subject to the Public Service Tax for 
Clay County, Florida. 

Sincerely: 
A \. 

J)b%&?y#&--. Denise Pettit 

VP-Sales and Marketing 


